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The TEFF/AT Auction is back again, 
giving you another chance to bid for
guided fly fishing by some of England’s
top internationals, including John
Horsey, Phil Dixon, John Tyzack, Simon
Robinson, Scott Nellins, Mike Tinnion
and Tony Baldwin. Plus Alex Bobba, Ben
Bangham, Richard Slater, Ian Colclough,
Steve Cullen and Andrew Dixon. 

On fisheries like Chew, Rutland,
Grafham, Bewl, Blithfield, Draycote and
Farmoor. Plus select salmon and trout
stretches on the Test, Itchen, Avon, Dee,
Tees, Dove, Eden and other rivers.
We had some great feedback last year,
with comments like “What a fantastic
day” and “First class instruction. Now I
know why he fishes for Team England”.

Also on offer will be flies from Craig
Barr, Lloyd Pallett and Paul Kitchen.
There are over 50 lots, with all pro-
ceeds helping to fund TEFF teams. The
auction will run from 1st Jan 2015 until
midnight on 28th Feb 2015. Lists will
appear on the Team England Fly Fishing
and Angling Trust websites, at www.te-
ff.org and www.anglingtrust.net
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